
Celebrate the world of glass art and the holiday season by 
designing your own gingerbread house using your favorite 
plastic building block toys. Your gingerbread house must be 
an original design and not a branded gingerbread house kit. 
Your design must incorporate one glass art work currently on 
display at Bergstrom-Mahler Museum of Glass. Be creative!

Gingerbread house design must be no larger than 8 x10.

Please return all completed designs with this form to the 
visitor services desk at Bergstrom-Mahler 
Museum of Glass by December 10, 2023. 
Gingerbread houses will be put on display 
during our Art After Dark on 
December 14, 2023. Contest 
open to children 6-17. 

GINGERBREAD HOUSE 
CREATION CONTEST

STUDENTS NAME:	 AGE:

PARENT’S NAME:

PHONE NUMBER:	 EMAIL:

WHAT GLASS ART PIECE DID YOU INCLUDE? 

HOW DID YOU INCORPORATE IT IN YOUR PIECE?

WHERE DID YOU HEAR ABOUT THE CONTEST? 


